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30th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
 
Re:  Curriculum Enhancement Day Year 9I, 9N & 9T 
 
This academic year, we will be continuing our Curriculum Enhancement Days for all students across the 
school to help instil in them a love of learning.  The purpose of these days is to give the students a broader 
learning experience across the curriculum, and to deepen their knowledge and understanding of the 
concepts and ideas they have studied in the classroom.  The first of these days this academic year will 
take place on Friday 10th February.   
 
On Friday 10th February, students across Year 9 will attend either off-site trips or be visited by external 
agencies in school. This day focuses on areas linked to their studies in the following subject areas; Science 
and Drama.  These trips will take place during the school day; with students expected to arrive at school 
for 8.25am and will return to school for dismissal by 3.00pm.  Students should come to school dressed in 
their full school uniform, with their school bag and pencil case.  Students will also require a packed lunch 
and a bottle of water. If students are in school, the canteen will operate as usual. The school has covered 
the costs of any entrance fees for the trips below.  Students and staff will be travelling to the venues via 
public transport and will need sufficient money on their Oyster cards to cover the cost of the tube fare.   
 

Science Museum and 
Wonderlab 

9I Public Transport 

Engineering Workshop 9N, 9T ON-SITE 
 
 
We hope the students enjoy exploring their learning beyond the classroom, and we look forward to the 
upcoming trips and visitors we have planned for the next academic year. If you have any questions 
regarding the information detailed above, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk.  
 
If your child is within the form group that is invited to attend an off-site trip (9I), please give permission by 
completing the form attached https://forms.office.com/e/wwUFD1C3Rp  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
Ms. A Mealy 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@allsaintscc.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/wwUFD1C3Rp

